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Statement of Kally Wayne 

 
 Last year I was shocked to learn that an ex-boyfriend of mine had posted a 
private sexually explicit video of us on a public web page which could be viewed 
by anyone, but was primarily viewed by members of the military. 
 
 I never agreed to have that video posted or viewed by anyone except my 
former boyfriend when I was in an intimate relationship with him. 
 
 I had reason to believe that my ex-boyfriend posted it.  He was a United 
States Marine at the time it was posted and he still remains in the service of the 
Marine Corps. 
 
 This posting has deeply affected my life.  I have received many obscene 
comments from strangers, many of whom are United States Marines.  I have lost 
sleep, been humiliated and this has also affected my family. 
 
 That is why I am now cooperating in an investigation by NCIS.   
 
 I am speaking out today because I know that I am not the only one subjected 
to this type of harassment and invasion of privacy.   
 
 I know that there are many other female Marines who have had similar 
videos or photos posted by male Marines who are seeking to humiliate them, but 
the victims are afraid to come forward, because they fear the victim shaming and 
the victim blaming that I have had to suffer. 
 
 I want to encourage them to report to NCIS as I have done, so that the 
perpetrators who have done this to them will be investigated. 
 
 We need justice and we want those who have betrayed our trust to be held 
accountable. 

 
Kally Wayne 
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